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SEARCHLIGHT COMPONENT REMOVAL REPORT: 
Date Posted: 1/19/2010 

 
For improved tracking and monitoring of components returned for Repair, we have developed the Searchlight 
Component Removal Report. Once the Customer completes the report with their Repair specific information, 
we request that the Removal Report be included with the returned component(s). This information will assist us 
to thoroughly expedite the Return through the Evaluation and Repair process. The input provided by our 
Customer's will be valuable in considering the need for any potential product improvements/modifications.  
 
The Searchlight Component Removal Report is available through our website, Distributors and Service 
Centers, and will be included with each new product shipment. Please visit the "Customer Service" Section in 
our website for an electronic version. 
 
Please click here for the form. 
 
 
 
 

http://ils.spectrolab.com/pdfs/news/ILS_Searchlight_Removal_Report.pdf

